May 22, 2019

Action Floor Systems 4781 N US Hwy 51 Mercer, WI 54547

Dear Mr. Abendroth,



On behalf of the Board of Directors and Staff of DOVE, we would like to thank you for your continued support and sponsorship of the 2019 4<sup>th</sup> Annual Color/Run Walk. This event was a huge success and an important fundraiser with all funds benefitting victims/survivors.

We genuinely appreciate your thoughtfulness during these trying times. In making this contribution to DOVE and the clients we serve, you have helped our clients with their personal needs during a very difficult time in their lives.

Since DOVE began in 1982, we have provided safe shelter, information, referrals, crisis counseling, support groups and advocacy to hundreds of families on a residential and non-residential basis. Your contribution helps those who so desperately need our services.

\*Your receipt numbers is: 932574 Very truly yours,

Jegnine Winkowski, Executive Director

**DOVE Board of Directors:** 

Bob Ross, Brenda Aili-Angus, Adam Clemens, Teresa Way, Daniel Niemi, Elizabeth Fyle, Cally Bucknell

\* In compliance with IRS Code Section 170(f) (8), this letter also serves as verification that you received no goods or services from DOVE, Inc. for your gift.